
From: Nancy Harris
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: reg 5 permit
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 7:50:36 PM

The Buffalo River, what can one say....how can we jeopardize it's integrity. We ALL
share the environment. It is worth taking a chance of disturbing the agri-business
contingency in order to do the right thing.

Please reject the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River
watershed. 

--                    Sincerely, Nancy Harris, AR resident

-- 
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